PUBLIC NOTICE

CENTRAL BEDFORDSHIRE COUNCIL PROPOSES TO INSTALL
TRAFFIC CALMING MEASURES ON THE GREEN AND ASTWICK ROAD, STOTFOLD

Notice is hereby given that Central Bedfordshire Council, in exercise of its powers under Section 90 A-I
of the Highways Act 1980 and all other enabling powers, propose to construct two pairs of Speed
Cushions, one on The Green and one on Astwick Road, Stotfold. These proposals are part of a scheme
to reduce traffic speeds and create a safer environment for all road users.

A pair of Speed Cushions at a nominal height of 75mm and approximately 3 metres in length
each, including ramps, and 2 metres in width, leaving a drainage channel of approximately 1
metre either side are proposed to be sited at the following location in Stotfold:-

1. The Green, at a point approximately 5 metres north east of the centre of the junction with Regent
Court and approximately in line with the entrance to Regent Court Footway.

A pair of Speed Cushions at a nominal height of 75mm and approximately 3 metres in length
each, including ramps, and 2 metres in width, leaving a drainage channel of approximately 1
metre either side are proposed to be sited at the following location in Stotfold:-

1. Astwick Road, at a point approximately 15 metres south east of the centre of the junction with
Silver Birch Avenue and approximately in line with the dividing property boundary of No 2 and No
2B Astwick Road.

A new mini roundabout will also be installed to improve the junction. The mini roundabout will be
14m in diameter and be located approximately 17 metres south of the junction with Poplar Drive,
where Astwick Road splits into The Green.

Further Details may be viewed online at www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/publicstatutorynotices.

Comments should be sent in writing to the Traffic Management team at the address below or e-mail
traffic.consultation@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk by 10 April 2020.

Central Bedfordshire Council Marcel Coiffait
Priory House Director of Community Services
Chicksands

Shefford SG17 5TQ

20 March 2020



